
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

01/10/12 Copy of letter addressed to All School Board Members from Barbara 
Walcome, expressing concern that standard gift etiquette was not 
followed when Member Grover was presented with a school clock while 
Member Glass was not.  Ms. Walcome included photos of demolition of 
the old Lester Park School building, showing school clocks remaining on 
the walls, suggesting that, if the clock had been first removed, the 
District would have many clocks to present to future retiring school 
board members. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


